
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Rock County Board of Supervisors will hold a regular meeting on Thursday,
September 27, 2012 at 6:00 p.m. in the County Board Room/Courtroom H on the Fourth
Floor of the Courthouse East, located at 51 S. Main Street, Janesville, WI 53545. A
quorum of the Beloit City Council may be present to discuss the Rock County Board of
Supervisors’ designation of a preferred alternate route for the CTH G Connector
Road.

Larry N. Arft, City Manager

Dated: September 26, 2012
Rebecca S. Houseman
City Clerk
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